
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
  

 

 

     

 

 

 

   

 

   
               

               
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

 
 
 
 
 

 

         

Arley Primary School 

Gun Hill 

                New Arley                              

Nr Coventry                                            

CV7 8HB 

            Tel: 01676 233 105                           

  

Dear friends and families,  

Another week has flown by and seen the children of Arley 

engaging in their learning and maturing each and every week. I 

have spent lots of time in the classrooms this week, learning 

from the children and seeing all of the wonderful things they 

achieve throughout the school day. It feels me with a true 

sense of pride to see the children at our school flourish in a 

plethora of areas. Highlights for me this week include: 

 Seeing the Year 1 children learning all about the 

traditional tale ‘The Three Billy Goats Gruff’ and seeing 

their superb sentence writing – well done Year 1! 

 Seeing the children in Years 3, 4 and 5 making 

birdfeeders in outdoor learning – the birds of Arley will 

certainly be well fed this week.  

 Spending time in Nursery, hearing the children talk so 

vividly about dinosaurs, sharing the toys and growing in 

independence. 

 Having several new children settle into Arley Primary 

School recently and seeing how quickly they have made 

friends and settled into school life 

 Hearing the comments the children said about reading 

at Arley, how much they enjoy reading and how good our 

school reading books were. 

 

This week, the children have also been completing pupil 

questionnaires, so we can hear about the views and opinions of 

our Arley children. This will definitely help us to move forward 

as a school, putting the children at the heart of what we do.  

Wishing you all a lovely weekend.  

Best wishes,  

Mrs K Parkes  

   

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance week ending 17th November 

 
Nursery = 85% 

Reception =99% 

Year 1 = 99%  

Year 2 =97% 

Year 3 =97% 

Year 4 = 97% 

Year 5 =86% 

Year 6 =92% 

   

 

The total attendance 

for the school this 

week is 95% which is 

1% off the school 

target of 96%. 

 
 

Stars of the week 

 

Year 1- Darcie 

Year 2 – Holly 

Year 3 – Beau 

Year 4 – Ranvir 

Year 5 – Molly 

Year 6 - Kayleb 

     

 

Extra-Curricular Activities 

 

 

 

Thank you to all the 

children who shared their 

extra-curricular 

achievements in assembly 

today. 

Well done! 


